
 

CLARIFICATION 

Regarding the information published today by the newspaper Diario Financiero (Chile), Empresas 
CMPC reports that it does not have a “plan to build a new production factory in Brazil”, as stated 
in the aforementioned publication. Therefore, there are no estimated investment amounts, as 
previously reported to the journalist who wrote the article and the editor of the newspaper.  

Empresas CMPC has repeatedly highlighted the relevance of Brazil in its growth horizon for its pulp 
business, which does not mean that today it has specific plans or decisions in this regard. The 
Company´s greatest efforts in this market are based on the consolidation of the operations of its 
Guaiba pulp mill, which during 2018 is reaching its design levels.  

Empresas CMPC recalls that it has authorized spokespersons and permanent mechanisms to meet 
the requirements of media and investors. 

In accordance with the provisions of the legal regulations, the publication of this clarification is 
requested in the same space and scope of the aforementioned article.  

Cc: Financial Market Commission (Chile). 


